
 

 

 

 Berkeley County Government 
Recreation. History. Industry. Resources 

 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release 

May 3, 2019      
 

Contact: Hannah Moldenhauer 

Public Information Officer  

843-826-5895                        
Hannah.moldenhauer@berkeleycountysc.gov 

 

Cane Bay Library Announces Grand Opening on June 5  
Ribbon-Cutting and Celebration to be held Wednesday, June 5 at Noon 

  
SUMMERVILLE, S.C. (Friday, May 3, 2019)- Berkeley County Library System announces the opening 

of the new Cane Bay Library on Wednesday, June 5, 2019. The ribbon-cutting ceremony will begin at noon.  

 

The 4,500-square-foot library will include a community room, where regular programs will be held for the 

community, two study rooms, and a shared study room. The library will have materials in the following areas: 

Children, Young Adult, and Adult. 

 

The new library is centrally located in the Cane Bay community, off U.S. Highway 176, next to the Cane 

Bay YMCA. 

 

“We are excited to soon open the doors to a new Berkeley County Library in the Cane Bay community. This 

facility will provide learning opportunities not only for the residents of Cane Bay, but also the surrounding 

communities. We look forward to seeing the wonderful resources help people connect and discover new 

things.”  - Director of Berkeley County Library System Gene Brunson  

 

Pictures and updates will be posted on the Berkeley County Library System Website: 

www.berkeleylibrarysc.org 
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